
Barnes, Robin r/ll414 356620 , ?ý/7AC(AD/)

From: Conaway, Krystee Ervin [conawayk@ornl.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2009 2:12 PM
To: Barnes, Robin
Subject: FW: U-235 to Centronics, 62-0192

Info on shipment as requested.

Krystee Ervin Conaway
Export Control Officer, Oak Ridge National Laboratory
865-574-7920
865-241-4080 fax
conawayk@ornl.gov

From: Ferren, Mitch
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2009 10:07 AM
To: Conaway, Krystee Ervin
Cc: Cline, R. L.
Subject: U-235 to Centronics, 62-0192

Krystee,

After discussing with our Y-12 contact, the U-235 will be in the form of uranium oxide powder portioned into packages
containing 10 to 15 grams each. Each package will consist of an innee glass or plastic bottle placed inside of a metal can
and then overpacked in an outer metal drum.

Let me know if this answers the questions.

Thanks,

Mitch
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